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Through generous donations to Presbyterians Sharing, it is possible for The Presbyterian 
Church in Canada to partner with synods and presbyteries to support initiatives across the 
country through Regional Resourcing Grants.  
 
In order that the work accomplished with Regional Resourcing Grants might be shared with 
the denomination through Mission Capsules, Stories of Mission, Prayer Partners, reports, 
inserts, videos, worship resources, web resources, etc., we ask that synods and presbyteries 
submit a report about the projects supported by grants. Stories about projects help 
Presbyterians across Canada to benefit from the experience of others.  
 
Below are some questions that synods and presbyteries might consider answering in a 
project report.  
 
Who does the project serve/equip?  
 
Describe the accomplishments and challenges of the project.  
How is the project addressing the challenges in its midst?  
What impact is the project having? Where have there been successes?  
Share a story of a person or group of people whose life/lives has/have been changed by the 
project.  
What is something new that the project has done this year?  
 
Share how you have seen God at work.  
How has God been at work in your project?  
What biblical verse represent the project, and why?  
What is the vision for the future?  
 
What aspects of the synod/presbytery could congregations pray for?  
 
Is there anything else that the synod/presbytery would like to share?  
 
Website or blog address  
 
Synods/presbyteries are encouraged to email high resolution photos (300 dpi at 4x6 or 
approximately 1MB), with permission, to add to the above submission. 


